
Dear Parents,  

We have just received notification that the Hijri 

New Year holiday has been declared on 

Saturday, 31st August and that school will now 

re-open as usual on 1st September 2019.  
 

We regret any inconvenience caused. The office 

will be accessible to parents only after 9:00 am 

on Sunday, 1st September 2019.  

 

Thank you 


